
In exercise of its powers under Section 11 of the above 
Act, the Department for the Economy proposes to grant 
two Mineral Prospecting Licences in Counties Tyrone and 
Londonderry.

Details of the applications, including a map showing the areas 
covered by the proposed licences is available at: 
https://www.economy-ni.gov.uk/consultations by following 
the link to Mineral Prospecting Licences MPLA1/19 and 
MPLA2/19.

This information may also be inspected at the locations below. 
Please note that for some locations this can be done by 
appointment only.  

• Department for the Economy, Dundonald House, Upper 
Newtownards Road, Belfast, BT4 3SB - viewing by 
appointment only, please contact 028 9052 9377.

• Derry City and Strabane District Council, 98 Strand Road, 
Derry, BT48 7NN and 47 Derry Road, Strabane, BT82 8DY - 
viewing by appointment only, please contact 028 7125 3253.

• Fermanagh and Omagh District Council, Customer Connect 
Centre, Strule House, 16 High Street, Omagh, BT78 1BQ - 
open Monday to Friday, 9am to 5pm.

• Mid Ulster District Council, Magherafelt Office, Ballyronan 
Road, Magherafelt, BT45 6EN - viewing by appointment only, 
please contact the Planning Department on 03000 132 132.

Any person may make representations to the Department 
about the proposed licences, this should be done on or before 
5 December 2021, either by email to MPLconsultation@
economy-ni.gov.uk or by letter to the Department for the 
Economy at the address above (please note that email 
correspondence is preferred).
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